[image: image1.jpg]‘QTHG“’
O

%hARv sc\"’d/





Dear Parents,










8th July 2016










Sports Day Today

The weather was kind to us today after all and the children and parents are having a great time as I write.  All the children will be taking part today and next week I will inform you who has won the House cup.  I hope that everyone will have a wonderful day and enjoy the picnic with their children followed by the Bounce and BBQ at 3.15pm.  

Year 5/6 production Ali Baba & the Bongo Bandits

Very well done to Years 5 and 6 for their wonderful performance on Tuesday at the Rhodes theatre.  It was a truly amazing and professional production.  The children did extremely well to put on three performances during the day and it was enjoyed by all.  Thank you to the staff who put in so much hard work and the parents who provided the beautiful and colourful costumes. 
Year 6 - ‘Go Ape’ trip

Year 6 enjoyed a well-deserved trip to ‘Go Ape’ yesterday where they were able to use up some of their pent up energy in the tree-top adventure park!

Reception Trip to the Gruffalo Trail, Thorndon Park

Just to remind Reception parents to return their permission slips by Monday as, without a significant number of returns, the trip will not go ahead.

SEN

Could all SEND parents filling in a one page profile for their child and return it to the school office as soon as possible please. 

Work sharing with Year 2

Thank you to all the parents who were able to come along yesterday afternoon to see Year 2’s recent topic work.

Visitor to Reception
Thank you to Mr Hooker, Governor, who came into school to talk to our Reception classes about his trek across the desert recently.  Everyone found it very interesting.

All things French!
On Thursday, 14th July the children will be completing French activities in class to celebrate Bastille Day.  Miss Jones and Year 6 will be selling French treats at break time if children would like to bring in 20p to school.

Le Club Francais

Madame Craston is a French native from Lyon with over 15 years’ experience in teaching French to children.  In September she will offer a club at Northgate on a Wednesday from 3.15pm - 4.00pm.  It is popular, and priority will be given to returning students from Year 1 and 2.  The cost, per session, is £5.50.  To register, or for more information, please contact Madame Craston on 01279 320050 or email sabine.craston@ntlworld.com 
School Reports

The children’s end of year Reports will be uploaded to e.schools after 5.00pm on Thursday 14th July.  If you need to discuss your child’s Report with the class teacher, please contact the office to make an appointment on Monday 18th July.  Appointments will be issued on a first come, first served basis from 3.30pm.
Children to Meet their New Teachers

The children will all be meeting their new teachers next Thursday morning.

Non-Logo Uniform

Mrs Parrish, uniform supplier, will be in school from 3.00pm on Monday 18th July selling items such as shorts, skirts, trousers etc.
Reminders

Voluntary Helpers’ Tea

Just to remind all our voluntary helpers that they are invited for tea on Wednesday 20th July at 2.30pm.

If you can attend please complete and return the tear off slip below.

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly

9.15am Thursday 21st July - parents of Year 6 are invited to join us.  The Assembly will be followed by refreshments and an opportunity to see Year 6’s recent topic work. 

End of Term

The term ends on Friday 22nd July at 2.00pm.  We return for the new term on Monday 5th September 

(The 1st and 2nd September are Inset Days)
Association News

Second Hand Uniform Sale
Do you need uniform for the start of the new school year?  If so, please come along to the Second Hand Uniform Sale next Friday, 15th July from 3.00pm.  There will be lots of uniform to buy and most items cost £1 each.
Community News
Bishop’s Stortford Climate Group
On Thursday 14th July from 7.30pm until 9.30pm at the Charis Centre - Free entry but donations welcome.

Eat the Planet! - How to save money, reduce waste and shrink your carbon foot-print - an evening of talks, videos and tips to reduce your waste.  All welcome.  For further information contact Esther McWatters at estherkeith2002@hayoo.co.uk or Joseph Mishan at joseph.mishan@phonecoop.coop 

Sabre Fencing - SVSC

New adult and junior beginners (age 8-14 years) welcome at the monthly training session in Sawbridgeworth and Bishop’s Stortford.  Please go to www.stortvalleysc.com for more information.
Fab Science Fun this Summer

Workshops will be held this summer at Farnham School, Bishop’s Stortford on a variety of dates.   Please go to www.fabscience.co.uk Tel:  07799 624777  or email clubs@fabscience.co.uk 
Yours sincerely,
L Hotson

Headteacher

Voluntary Helpers’ Tea

Wednesday 20th July at 2.30pm

To Mrs Hotson,

I would like to attend the Voluntary Helpers’ Tea (name)  ______________________________________



